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Attendance for KHSAA

Meeting_Session
Attended National Athletic Directors Conference / NIAAA

Takeaways to help
Board and Staff

Due to the costs of the logistics of the Commissioner attending
the NFHS Winter Meeting in San Francisco, the Commissioner
deferred attending the National Conference in Orlando in
December.
The KHSAA is a longstanding supported of both the KAAA
(formerly KHSADA) and the NIAAA, but the costs of the trip to
the west coast for a vital meeting with the other state
associations, plus the upcoming cost of several staff attending
professional development in Chicago, forced reconsideration of
the KAAA attendance.
It is hoped that with the 24-25 conference, the Commissioner
and KHSAA can again support those organizations by attending.


